
You will have 15 minutes to:  

• Clean out lockers 
o We will have trash cans in hallways 
o Bring a bag to carry items out you need to take 

home  
• Return books to classrooms (remove book covers)  
• Pick up summer reading assignments 
• Return Library books  
• Pick up Shop/Art projects  
• Retrieve Band/Choir items 
• Leave locker open with lock locked 

 

Juniors on Tuesday, May 26th 

Sophomores on Wednesday, May 27th  

Freshmen on Thursday, May 28th  

 

All students are responsible for returning school issued materials, 

and taking care of items in their lockers.  We appreciate 

everyone’s help in this process! 


